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Matt Martin

From: Linda Lamb <lindalamb@teleport.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 1:30 PM
To: Matt Martin
Subject: RV park

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

  Mr. MarƟn, Colin and I are home owners in the Wild Horse Ridge development off of Barclay and Chestnut Place.  We 
have heard about the proposed RV park off of Locust and Barclay.  We would like to voice our concern over the use of 
this property for such a project. Not only will there be an increase of traffic to that area and with the new roundabout 
coming I would assume more traffic using the Barclay bypass we do not feel this is a very good idea! Also an increase of 
short term visitors bringing more crime and people moving in and out of the area. With the increase of homes along 
Barclay already with the Woodlands project this would just add to the traffic in the area. We both strongly object to this 
project! Colin and Linda Lamb 


